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“A late summer garden has a tranquility found no other time of the year.”  ~  William Longgood 

 

Welcome Back:   Hope that everyone had a wonderful summer – we sure had plenty of sun and maybe a little 

too much heat – but soon we’ll be complaining of the cold.  Ah, New England. 

 

Website:  The Hull Garden Club website is in the works.  The templates are in place and some photos have 

been added, we’re still adding and tweaking information – should be ready for viewing by the end of the month.  

The domain name is:  HullGardenClub.com.   

 

For Sale – ongoing Reminder:  HGC aprons can be purchased for just $15.00 and don’t forget you can also 

purchase HGC tote bags too for $18.00.  See Helen or Yvonne to get yours.  

 

GCFM Fall Conference:  “It’s Not Easy Being Green” will be held on Wednesday, October 26, 2010, at the 

Andover Country Club, 60 Canterbury Street, Andover, MA.  Registration, coffee, and Boutique Shopping 

begins at 8:30 AM the meeting adjourns at 3:15 PM.  Cost is:  $30.00 for Luncheon, Awards & Design 

Program; $15.00 for Morning Program with live Owls; $5.00 for Workshops on Trees, Paper, and 

Environmental Issues.  Note:  All must pay a $5.00 registration fee and mail registration before October 12
th

.  

An additional $15.00 charge if registered after October 12
th

.  Copies of registration form are available today. 

 

Daffodils:  The Daffodils are coming!  Anne Musmeci will tell you today where and when and if you can lend a 

hand in their distribution, it would be most appreciated. 

 

Blue Star Memorial Marker:  The Board has approved the purchase of a Blue Star Memorial Marker – the 

markers are designed to pay tribute to our Armed Forces as a whole.  Helen Weiser will place the order and will 

discuss further details today on its placement. 

 

GCFMA Environmental Studies School:  Reminder:  Course III, Series III will be held at the Nantasket 

Beach Hotel and Conference Center, Hull, MA on Saturday and Sunday, November 6-7, 2010.  If you’re 

planning on staying at the Hotel, the reservation deadline is October 6
th

.   Judy Dorner will discuss more in 

detail. 

 

Mayflower:   The Club has switched back to the GCFMA Newsletter – the Mayflower.  As the Fall 2010 issue 

has already been mailed, the first issue you receive may not be until winter.   

 

HGC Yearbook:  The HGC Yearbook is here today.  Barbara Lawlor did another great job and this year 

printed them herself so she could add color to the document.  Note the new photo of the Town Sign on page 3, 

which Barbara’s daughter, Midge, took.  Please let us know if any information is missing or incorrect and if you 

have an email address that we do not have, please share it with us.  We’d prefer to email as much information as 

possible to you – saves on paper, toner, postage, etc. 

 

Thanks to all and here’s to another banner year! 


